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I am writing in opposition to this bill for two reasons, 

 

1. We already have a major problem with homelessness in our state to the point that 

businesses are leaving. This bill would only exacerbate the problem by codifying 

what is essentially trespassing into law. 

 

2. This bill should not even receive a hearing as it's past the deadline to be voted out 

of committee. 


